
 

 
 
 
 

22 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 
 
 

New Parents’ Information Evening and Transition Day 
 
 
 
New Parents’ Information Evening  
 
We would like to invite you to a ‘Meet the Tutor’ evening on Tuesday 12th July 
(6.00pm – 7.00pm) at which we will provide further information about life at 
Ashington Academy. At this event we will provide information on attendance and 
rewards, behaviour and discipline, the role of your Year Manager, social emotional & 
medical support, and E Safety. There will also be an opportunity for your child to 
meet their tutor ready for the start of the new academic year.  
 
Transition Day 
 
On Thursday 7th July, students will spend the full day with us here at the academy 
and spend time with their peers and their teachers as well as having a chance to 
sample our school lunches in the school dining hall, free of charge. Your child should 
come to Ashington Academy in their normal primary school uniform on this 
date.  Students will be expected to make their own way to and from Ashington 
Academy on the day. We would expect students to be at the Academy at 8:40am, 
which allows us time to get students ready for the assembly and the start of the day. 
The day will end at 2:30pm, where students will make their own way home.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Y Weston  
Head of School 
 
 


